
Sharon Fox <sfox@tetoncountyidaho.gov>

BowenArrow Subdivision fianl Plat Hearing
Peter Law <prldb@yahoo.com> Mon, Oct 7, 2024 at 9:59 PM
To: "pz@tetoncountyidaho.gov" <pz@tetoncountyidaho.gov>

In regard to the proposed new subdivision, I urge the Teton County Planning Department to take
into account nighttime light pollution of any subdivision plans. I also urge the Department to require
a corridor of open space along the boundary between the proposed subdivision and Syringa Park
subdivision so that no structures adversely impact the residents of Syringa Park, in particular as
regards their views to the east and future noise and light pollution, and in general so that the
current environs of Syringa park are not negatively impacted.

Peter Law
owner Lot 15
Syringa Park.
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